
Paul Harding Junior High 

7th Grade Band News: 
 

- 7th grade students have been learning about band instruments and diving into music 
making. We will continue to do this for the next two weeks. We will  begin playing 
instruments September 10th.  

 
- Mynett Music company will be at Paul Harding from ​5-7pm on September 10th ​to help 

students try instruments and begin instrument rentals. ​If you are able, I highly recommend 
renting an instrument from Mynett.​ Monthly rentals range from $20-$40.  
 

- Renting from Mynett is beneficial in two ways: 1) Paul Harding owns a limited supply of 
instrument, so your student can play their first choice instrument and allow others to be in 
band and use school instruments. 2) Your student will be playing on a high quality 
instrument and will have an smoother time learning.  

 
- The first 7th grade band concert will be ​October 15th right after school.​ This concert will 

be a “Standing Concert.” This means that students can just wear their school clothes, the 
concert will be held in the Band Room, it will show what a typical band rehearsal looks like, 
and will take only about 20-30 minutes. Parents/guardians, teachers, and non-band 
students are all invited to attend.  

 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 

September 10th: Mynett Music night 5-7pm (optional)  
 

October 15th:  Standing Concert after school 4:00-4:30 
 REQUIRED for students 
 

December 13th: Winter Concert. REQUIRED for students.  
 
 

Mrs. Rachel Kesar 
Band Director 
rkesar@eacs.k12.in.us 


